
 
 
 
 
The Town of Inuvik is currently seeking 6 individuals who are interested in serving on the Town of 
Inuvik’s newly formed Naming Committee. 
 
The Naming Committee is responsible for: 
 Reviewing applications from the public for suggestions of names to be placed on the Names 

Reserve List  
 Reviewing applications from the public for suggestions of names to be placed on the Road 

Name Registry  
 Reviewing applications from the public to name or rename municipal facilities, parks, and 

municipal roads, and recommend their decisions to Town Council 
 Bringing forward ideas and suggestions from the community pertaining to the policy 
 Hearing and considering presentations by any individual, organization, or delegation regarding 

the naming of municipal facilities, parks and roads and advising Council of recommendations for 
consideration  

 
Committee meetings will take place twice each year to review applications for the names reserve list 
and road name registry.  
 
Interested persons are invited to submit a letter of application outlining their background and 
experience to: 
 
Grant Hood, Senior Administrative Officer 
Town of Inuvik 
P. O. Box 1160, 2 Firth Street 
Inuvik  NT   X0E 0T0 
Phone:  777.8600 
Fax:  777.8601 
Email: sao@inuvik.ca 
 
To view the complete policy, please visit https://www.inuvik.ca/Naming-Policy/ 

 

SEEKING MEMBERS 
Town of Inuvik Naming Committee 

mailto:sao@inuvik.ca
https://www.inuvik.ca/Naming-Policy/

